

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

January 19, 2010

Christina M. Elliott 2712 S 49th St Milwaukee, WI 53219

www.milwaukee.gov

Arena Law Offices, LLC Atty. Andrew Arena 1110 Old World Third St., Ste 515 Milwaukee, WI 53203-1117

Dear Ms. Elliott & Atty. Arena:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, January 5, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "B' Tavern, Tavern Dance & Video Game Center licenses for the premises at 4014-24 S Howell Ave ("Jerseys Sports Pub & Grill & 4014 Lounge") be renewed with non renewal of the extension of premises due to amendment to the licensee's plan of operation to not permit consumption of beverages outside of the tavern buildings on the premises' exterior deck(s), based on neighborhood testimony, License Division staff testimony and the police report.

On January 7, 2011, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for the Class "B" Tavern, Tavern Dance and Video Game Center licenses in which the Committee recommended that the license be renewed with no renewal of the extension of premises due to amendments to the licensee's plan of operation to not permit consumption of beverage outside of the tavern buildings on the premise's exterior deck(s), based on neighborhood testimony, License Division staff testimony and the police report.

You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of January 19, 2011 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 E Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the licenses Committee. You were represented by counsel.

On Wednesday, January 19, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your extension of premises application.

Sincorcity,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

January 19, 2010

William T. Roberson III 6703 N 75th St Milwaukee, WI 53223

Dear Mr. Roberson:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, January 5, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Wednesday, January 19, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or by filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

January 19, 2010

John F. Carter 108 E Meinecke St Milwaukee, WI 53212

www.milwaukee.gov

Dear Mr. Carter:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, January 5, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Wednesday, January 19, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or by filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

January 19, 2010

Lamonte M. Allen 3057 N 9th St Milwaukee, WI 53206

www.milwaukee.gov

Dear Mr. Allen:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, January 5, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Wednesday, January 19, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or by filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

January 19, 2010

Steven J. Bobot 4408 S Kentucky Ave Milwaukee, WI 53221

Dear Mr. Bobot:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, January 5, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Wednesday, January 19, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or by filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

January 19, 2010

Nikki I. Colletta 5990 S Crosswinds Dr. #6 Cudahy, WI 53110

Dear Ms. Colletta:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, January 5, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Wednesday, January 19, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or by filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

January 19, 2010

Ms. Adriana Gonzalez 925 S 30th St Milwaukee, WI 53215

www.milwaukee.gov

Dear Ms. Gonzalez:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, January 5, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Wednesday, January 19, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or by filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

sincerely.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

City Clerk's Office

CCF100742



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

January 19, 2010

Judith E. Palms 7951 W National Ave #413 West Allis, WI 53214

Dear Ms. Palms:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, January 5, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Wednesday, January 19, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or by filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

incerely.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office

CCF100742



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Cierk

January 19, 2010

William R. Wismeth 716 Hawthorne Ave South Milwaukee, WI 53172

Dear Mr. Wismeth:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, January 5, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Wednesday, January 19, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or by filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: